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MEMORANDUM 2012/13-09 Revised 
 
To:  Members of the Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering 
  Chairs and Directors 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science & Engineering 
 Daniel Haas, Dean, Faculty of Dentistry 
  Catharine Whiteside, Dean, Faculty of Medicine 
 
Date: October 16, 2012 
 
Re: Search for Director, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering 
  (a) Announcement of Advisory Committee Membership  
  (b) Call for Nominations 

 
Professor Paul Santerre’s first term as Director, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical 
Engineering ends on June 30, 2013.  In accordance with the Policy on Appointment of Academic 
Administrators and following a Call for Nominations on September 12, 2012 the following 
Advisory Committee has been established to recommend the selection of a Director for the 
Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering: 
 

Professor Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering (Chair) 
Professor Julie Audet, IBBME and Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied 
Chemistry 
Professor Tom Chau, IBBME and Department of Mechanical & Industrial Engineering 
Professor Yu-Ling Cheng, Professor, Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied 
Chemistry 
Professor Brian Corman, Dean of Graduate Studies and Vice-Provost, Graduate Education  
Professor Dennis Cvitkovitch, Associate Dean of Research, Faculty of Dentistry 
Professor Jonathan Rocheleau, IBBME and Department of Medicine, Division of 
Endocrinology & Metabolism 
Professor Michael Sefton, IBBME and Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied 
Chemistry 
Ms. Nika Shakiba, Graduate Student, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering 
Professor Catharine Whiteside, Dean, Faculty of Medicine and Vice-Provost, Relations with 
Health Care Institutions 
Professor Lidan You, IBBME and Department of Mechanical & Industrial Engineering 

 
The Committee welcomes nominations for the position of Director. Nominations, along 
with the justification for them, should be submitted to the attention of the Dean by email:  
dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca by Friday, October 19, 2012. 

 

mailto:dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca
http://www.engineering.utoronto.ca/
http://www.governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/Assets/Governing+Council+Digital+Assets/Policies/PDF/ppoct302003i.pdf
http://www.governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/Assets/Governing+Council+Digital+Assets/Policies/PDF/ppoct302003i.pdf
mailto:dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca

